
                             Buniyad:  Facebook Page 

The Department of Music at the Institute maintains the "Buniyad" Facebook 

Page, wherein department graduates are invited to share their musical talents 

regarding Bhakti Geet, Gazals, movie songs, classical songs, etc. Alumni were 

invited to give talks on a variety of themes pertaining to their theoretical and 

practical knowledge in the field throughout the 2023–2024 academic year. The 

events under the banner are held by the group once a month, beginning on the 

first Sunday of the month. The program supports students' enrichment both 

academically and professionally. On March 7, 2023, Vaikhari Wazalwar of the 

Department of Music at LED College Nagpur was asked to speak on the topic of 

"Murchana."  

Renowned Marathi Gazalkar Sanket Nagpurkar was asked to address the 

different colors and contours of gazal on March 14. On this occasion, he 

performed several Marathi gazals in his musical talk. Together with the alumni 

already listed, Dr. Narayan Mangrulkar received an invitation to speak on April 

4, 2023, about the "Importance of Riyaaz." In his speech, Dr. Mangrulkar stressed 

that Riyaaz is an essential component of music and the essence of every Raag.  

 

 

 

  

 


